				SQUASH COMMITTEE MEETING
					23 October 2023 6pm

Attendees

Mike Hallam			Harry Falconer				
Annie Stevens			Paul C		
Richard Sagel			

Apologies

Roger Ellis
Alex Martinelli
John T


  Actions from last meeting
		
.
1. Electric Scoreboards / TV monitors and use of an App – been passed by the exec.  John has volunteered to put and we will ask Mike Drewett to assist in setting up.
2. Mike to speak to Andy Haith re the heaters going back to reset at 22oc


Chairmans Report

Last exec meeting the club not spending money until April

Great feedback on Grazing Platters food.

AOB

Club AGM will be 26/02/24

Squash AGM 04/03/24 6PM

Outside lighting near bikes and driveway needs looking at

Court 2 there are some light strips out

Light near mens shower not working properly.

After over 25 years of being Squash Chairman Mike Hallan has resigned.  What a great service he has given to the squash section all voluntary too.  Thanks Mike.



Actions for next meeting

1. Electric scoreboards / TV monitors
2. Mike to speak to Andy Haith re the heaters going back to reset at 22 oc


The next meeting will be the AGM 04/03/24 6PM


























